
 

February 13, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Pat Apple, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Utilities 

Statehouse, Room 224-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Apple: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 383 by Senate Committee on Utilities 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 383 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 383 would require each utility company to allow commercial, industrial, school, local 

government, state government, federal government, agricultural, and institutional customer-

generators to generate electricity subject to net metering up to three megawatts.  Currently, the 

limit is 200 kilowatts. 

 

 Enactment of SB 383 would have no fiscal effect on the Kansas Corporation 

Commission. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Tom Day, KCC 


